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April 8, 2023, Shooting Investigation Update 

On April 8, 2023, at approximately 6:37 p.m., Fremont Police Department responded to and 
investigated a shooting that appeared on the 37000 block of Fremont Blvd. Preliminary 
investigation suggested that the shooting could be gang-related. The victim was not injured, and no 
community members were injured in the incident. The suspect vehicle fled the scene prior to police 
arrival. This case is still under investigation, and we appreciate any video surveillance or possible 
eyewitness statements from the community.  

If you have information regarding this incident, please contact the Major Crimes Task Force at (510) 
790-6660. You can also send us an anonymous tip by texting "Tip FREMONTPD" followed by your 
message, to 888-777.

California Highway Patrol (CHP) is also investigating a shooting on Interstate I-880 that occurred on 
the same evening on April 8, 2023. It is unknown at this time whether the shootings are related or 
involve the same subjects. Fremont Police is in contact with CHP investigators regarding the 
incidents. Please contact CHP for additional information about the I-880 shooting, as Fremont PD is 
not the lead agency. 
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